
PHONE:+81-3-4221-4950

Confidential

UA-4N24

TO : Dear Customers

The following products have already been discontinued due to reduced productivity and 

difficulty in procuring materials due to deterioration of production facilities.

Therefore, we would like to announce the termination on the products.

We regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause,

Please contact our local sales representative if you have any questions.

1. Products to be discontinued

Aluminum electrolytic capacitors with conductive polymer solid electrolyte

Series :  PVH, PVK, PVM, PVX

( New code R□PVH, PVK,PVM,PVX )

2. Time Schedule

This products have already been discontinued.
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